
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

29th September 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

I can’t believe that we are already at the end of September and ½ way through our 1st half term. Routines  

continue to be really important both at home and in school. Routines create safety and predictability for  

children and help them with their behaviour.  

Pupil Voice / Positions of responsibilty  

We have now finalised many of our positions of responsibility – our new head girl is Madison J, our new  

head boy is Rajveer S, our deputy head boy is Joshua W and our deputy head girl is Lyana A.   

Mrs Reynolds will be holding our 1st school council meeting of the year on Monday, and our council’s 1st  

campaign is #HelloYellow – Mental Health Day. Our school councillors and house captains will be announced  

next week. I am so proud of all the children who put themselves forward to be considered for these positions.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Early Phase Classroom Charlie M 

Class 1 Zahra A 

Class 2 Theodore P 

Class 3 Tahaani A 

Class 4 Suhaan K 

Class 5 Aarav K 

Class 6 Lillie J 

Class 7 Jack R 

Class 8 Rhia DSDV 

Class 9 Stacey O 

Class 10 Farhan A 

Class 11 Jamaal L 

Class 12 Ian O 

Class 13 Zahir G 

Class 14 Ava O’M 

Next week is ‘Week 2’ on our school 

dinner menu. Please discuss your child’s 

menu choices each morning before school.  
 

We would like to wish Miss Cole, our 

office assistant, and her fiancé ‘good luck’ 

and ‘congratulations’ as they get married 

this weekend and she becomes Mrs 

Quinton-Cole. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Hay  

 
 

   

REMINDER- GATES OPEN AT 8:40am  

Dates for your diary this ½ term: 
Monday 2nd October – Flu vaccinations  
 

Monday 9th – 13th October - Y6 Residential PGL at 

Liddington, Swindon 
 

Tuesday 10th October - #HelloYellow – come to school 

wearing yellow to support World Mental Health Day  
 

Wednesday 11th October – School Nurse drop-in session 9am 

(come along if you have any health concerns about your child) 
 

Friday 20th October – School photos  
 

HALF TERM 30th October – 3rd November (school closed) 

Are you struggling with your child’s behaviour? 

As you are aware, we are a ‘when the adults change’ partner 

school and we work closely with Paul Dix and his team. 

Paul has now written a book to support parents with their 

children’s behaviour ‘when the parents change’.  

 
When the Parents Change 

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk
https://www.whentheparentschange.com/

